
NOV. 8
VOTE ON

Adds Fifth Elementary School to D41 
New Two Story School 
No More than 500 Students 
Will Not Require Obtaining Residential Land
Relieves Space Issues at All Schools 
Allows for Full-Day Kindergarten at All Schools 

New K-5 School on D41 Spalding Park Property 
Designed for Preschool and Allows D41 to Serve More Students 
New Entrance Off Bloomingdale Rd. for Drop Off/Pick Up 
Relieves Space at Forest Glen School 

New Early Learning Center Addition @ Churchill for Preschool

             Current Preschool Program in District 41
             - Housed Only at Forest Glen
             - Our Gold Status Preschool Serves Students using 6 Classrooms

Proposed Improvements

A SUCCESSFUL REFERENDUM WILL ALLOW D41 TO:
 - Keep Class Sizes Small 
 - Offer Full-Day Kindergarten for All  Families in their  Home School
 - Continue Building Innovative Opportunities for Kids

Potential New School
at Spalding Park

Potential Early Learning
Center at Churchill



Yes. The D41 annual budget will cover the operational costs of both the new K-5
Elementary School and the new Early Learning Preschool Center. D41 will not be
seeking additional funding to cover the ongoing costs now or in the future. 

Financial Investment

The Glen Ellyn School District 41 Board of Education voted to proceed with a   
                 referendum seeking voter approval to solve the District’s significant
                       space issues. This consensus $49 million plan would build: 

- Estimated Cost to Taxpayers: $49 million
- D41 Contribution from Existing Reserves: $18 million 
- Total Project Cost Estimate: $67 million 

Est. Tax impact is $276/year  (based on a $400,000 home)

D41.ORG/REFERENDUM

WILL THE DISTRICT 41 BUDGET COVER THE OPERATIONS OF THE NEW 
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL AND THE NEW PRESCHOOL CENTER? 

A New K-5 Elementary School on D41 Spalding Park Property
A New Early Learning Preschool Center Addition to Churchill School 


